

In the afternoon, there were more exciting things. Everyone was sitting on the ground. Suddenly there was a very loud noise above. Everyone looked up and saw helicopters flying very low. ¹Aqil covered his ears with his hands. ²He didn't like that the noise was so loud. Raudha was frightened. ³She thought the helicopters were going to land on them because they were flying so low. The helicopters flew towards each other. Everyone thought ⁴they were going to crash, but it was part of the exciting display.

It was nearly time to go home, but there were still things to do. Aqil pretended to have a broken arm and the Red Crescent doctor and nurse bandaged his arm. ⁵He had to lie very still on a stretcher.

There was just time for one more thing- a ride on a special boat which had a big propeller like a fan at the back. ⁶It went so fast, twisting and turning. Aqil and Raudha had a great time, screaming and laughing as the boat went faster and faster.

Finally, it was time to go home. ⁷They were both sad because the day was over, but happy to have had such a good time.

A. Read the passage again and write the person(s) or thing for these numbered pronouns refer to. The first one has been done for you.

1. ¹He - Aqil
2. ²She - _____
3. ³they - _____
4. ⁴He - _____
5. ⁵It - _____
6. ⁶They - _____

B. Answer these questions by choosing the correct pronouns and complete the sentences.

1. Why was Raudha frightened?
_____ was frightened because _____.
2. Why did Aqil have to lie very still on a stretcher?
_____ had to lie very still on a stretcher because _____.
3. What was the last thing Aqil and Raudha do?
The last thing _____ did was _____.

C. Study the notes below to help you understand more about pronouns.

Subject pronouns						
I	you	he	she	it	we	they

The **subject** is the person or thing doing something.
The subject is usually **before** the verb.

Object pronouns						
me	you	him	her	it	us	them

The **object** is having something done to it.
The object is usually **after** the verb.

Replace the underlined words with the correct personal pronoun (subject, object).

E.g.

- a) The soldiers were speaking to Raudha.
They were speaking to her.
- b) The cat was running from the boys.
It was running from them.
- c) Yesterday Halim went to the cinema with his father.
Yesterday he went to the cinema with him.

1. Aqil was waving the flag.

2. The Sultan was speaking to Raudha.

3. The pilots flew the helicopters yesterday.

4. Please give this ticket to my mother.

5. Aqil and Raudha were waiting for the Red Crescent doctor and nurse.

Name: _____

Class: Year 4 _____